
Technical works on modernization of ticketing
system

2021 25 October

In connection with technical work on changing the provider of the reservation and
sale system in «Uzbekistan Airways» JSC, from 18:00 on 3 November to 06:00 on 4
November (Tashkent time) the reservation, selling of airline tickets and additional
services of the airline will be temporarily unavailable. These planned technical works
will affect the airline’s sale system both domestically and abroad.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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